
Upcoming Breed Survey Information 

 

The date for the next breed survey has been set for 

Saturday 20th April 2024 

 G.S.D.A. of W.A. Headquarters, Passmore Street, Southern River. 

Entries close on Sunday 13th April and should be sent to  

Leanne Irvine SBSR     

P.O. BOX 5664  

CANNING VALE SOUTH W.A. 6155  

Mobile: 0409 518 146  

 


